
  

 

 

 

 Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 
 NEWSLETTER 
 April 14, 2023 

 
  

SCHEDULING 
 

 
    
 

 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Need some help with Microsoft Team?  Click here to watch a short 

orientation video as well as how to access Microsoft Teams from a laptop, 

tablet or your phone. 

 

WHAT’S FOR BREAKFAST? 

 

The age-old question that parents ask 

their kids- “What would you like for 

breakfast”?  Here is the top things that 

kids wish they could eat for breakfast 

but are not allowed according to a new 

survey by One Poll: 

 

Chocolate (36%) 

Donuts (36%) 

Pizza (34%) 

Cookies (34%) 

 

 

Students in grades 8-11, the scheduling link 
for the 2023-2024 school year has been 
posted in your Homeroom/Attendance Team.  
Please remember you must complete this 
form by May 12th. You can also click on this 
link. 
 
 

https://www.hasdk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=37549
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=o8nkENqupkaIcIlnBqfb4Nc6fdluFu1EgFONPYrxco5UMjBBV0pMRzlaUkNIRDc5T1JPQlJOQ1dBTS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=o8nkENqupkaIcIlnBqfb4Nc6fdluFu1EgFONPYrxco5UMjBBV0pMRzlaUkNIRDc5T1JPQlJOQ1dBTS4u


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
 

Kaden Delregno 
 
 
 

Kaden was nominated for the Student 
Spotlight by Mrs. Chicalese. She said the 
Kaden is a great student.  He attends 
class daily.  He is very personable and 
excelling in cyber school. Kaden is a 
shining example of hard work and 
dedication. He strives for excellence in all 
of his assignments, tests and projects. 
This is why Kaden was nominated for the 
Student Spotlight this week.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                          
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: (570)459-3247     Email:hasdcyber@hasdk12.org 

Hi, I am Mr. Brogan. I have been teaching for 
the past two years. I teach American Studies 
and Psychology. What I love about teaching 
online is the creativity, exploration, and freedom 
of finding ways to spark curiosity in the 
classroom. 
 
In my free time I like to run, dream, read and 
play with my five dogs. The last book I read 
was, Harvey Penick’s  Little Red Book. My 
favorite band is ABBA and my favorite food is 
salmon. The last show I binged-watched was 
Ozark on Netflix. I love all animals.  If I could  
have dinner with one person, dead or alive who 
would it be my  sister, Patricia. 
 
I would like everyone to know, me encanta 
aprender. 

Patrick Brogan 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

 
 

Saturday, April 29- Senior Prom 

Wednesday, May 24- Field Day For Seniors 

Thursday, May 25- HACA Knoebels Field Trip 

Thursday, May 25- National Honor Society Induction 

Wednesday, May 31- Final Exams For Seniors 

Thursday, June 1- Final Exams For Seniors 

Thursday, June 1- Senior Awards Ceremony 

Friday, June 2- Last Day For Seniors 

Sunday, June 4- Grades Are Due For Seniors 

Wednesday, June 7- Half Day For Students- Final Exams For Underclassmen 

Thursday, June 8- Half Day For Students- Final Exams For Underclassmen 

Friday, June 9- Half Day For Students- Make Up Exams And Last Day For Students 

Friday, June 9- Class of 2023 Commencement 

 

 

Jazlyn Castro, 3rd 
grade, guessed 
the correct 
number of jelly 
beans at Gallery 
Night. She got to 
enjoy all 803 
jelly beans over 
spring break.  
Good job Jazlyn! 
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  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

 

HAZLETON AREA CYBER ACADEMY PTA 
  
The Hazleton Area Cyber Academy is excited to announce 
the new Hazleton Area Cyber Academy Parent Teacher 
Association.  If you are interested in joining the PTA, 
please send an email to Amanda Kinney at 
kinneya@hasdk12.org. 
 

 
   

ACT 158 
The deadline is May 15th to complete Act 158.   

Please work with your guidance counselor to 

complete the Act 158 requirements. If you do 

not complete the requirement you are putting 

your graduation in jeopardy. Act 158 is a state 

requirement. 
 

STEM PLACEMENT TEST 
 

Students in grades 9-11 may take the 
exam to attend the Hazleton Area 
Academy of Sciences in the 2023-2024 
school year during the last week of April. 
Students should sign up in the guidance 
office if you would like to test. Your 
counselors will let you know what day 
the test will be given.  

PROM PICTURES 
 

If you are a senior and are going to 
Prom, please be sure to take pictures 
and submit them in for the newsletter. 
Send your pictures to Mrs. Medek at 
medekm@hasdk12.org 

mailto:kinneya@hasdk12.org

